
THE MCCANDLESS
TOWNSHIP SANITARY

AUTHORITY NOTICE TO
ACCEPT PROPOSALS

FOR
TRANSPORTATION AND
DISPOSAL OF SEWAGE

SLUDGE
The  McCandless  Township
Sanitary  Authority  (MTSA)  is
now  accepting  sealed
proposals  from  licensed
landfill  companies  for  the
Transportation and Disposal of
Sewage  Sludge.  Proposals
should be mailed or delivered
to  at  418  Arcadia  Drive,
Pittsburgh,  PA.,  15237.
Envelopes  should  be  clearly
marked  Sludge  Proposal
Enclosed.  Proposals  will  be
accepted until Monday April
1, 2024 at 11:30 a.m.,  and
will be opened at that time. If
you  should  you  have  any
questions  or  require  more
information,  please  contact
Edward  Bricker  at
724-935-8050.   The  proposal
should  be  based  on  a
twenty-four (24) month period
beginning May 1,  2024.  The
sludge  is  dewatered  by  a
Flottweg Centrifuge and/or by
a  Roediger  Belt  Filter  Press
and  then  stabilized  with
quicklime. Dump trailers with
liners are to be provided by
the hauler, no roll-offs are to
be  used.  Each  dewatered
sludge  load  will  be
approximately 22 tons. Sludge
is  normally  dewatered
Monday  through  Friday
producing  up to  one 22-ton
load  per  day.  This  can  vary
depending  on  the  season,
sludge  inventory,  and
equipment failures etc. MTSA
reserves the right to vary the
number and frequency of the
loads.   The  award  of  the
contract  will  be  contingent
upon  MTSA  acquiring  a
disposal permit for the landfill,
if  MTSA  is  not  currently
permitted to dispose sewage
sludge  at  the  awarded
site. MTSA reserves the right
to reject any or all proposals,
to  negotiate  final  contract
terms  with  any  proposing
company  and  to  award  a
contract  with  a  proposing
company  that  is  considered
by MTSA to  be  in  the  best
interests  of  MTSA.  Attached
please find a copy of the latest
FORM 43 Sludge analysis for
2024, for your use in preparing
your proposal.


